प्रश्न पत्र संख्या / Que. Paper No.: VII/20-21/English/

प्रतिष्ठान द्वारा भरा जाएगा / To be filled in by Pratishthan

अंकों का विव			
विषय / पूर्णांक / प्राप्तांक /			परीक्षक के हस्ताक्षर
Subject	Max. Marks	Marks obtained	Sign. of examiner
अंग्रेजी / English	100		

Q.1. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below.

20

Everybody wants to succeed in life. For some, success means achieving whatever they desire or dream. For many it is the name, fame and social position. Whatever be the meaning of success, it is success which makes a man popular.

All great men have been successful. They are remembered for their great achievements. But it is certain that success comes to those who are sincere, hardworking, loyal and committed to their goals. Success has been man's greatest motivation. It is very important for all. Success has a great effect on life. It brings pleasure and pride. It gives a sense of fulfilment. It means all-around development. Everybody hopes to be successful in life. But success smiles on those who have a proper approach, planning, vision and stamina. A proper and timely application of all these things is bound to bear fruit. One cannot be successful without cultivating these certain basic things in life. It is very difficult to set out on a journey without knowing one's goals and purposes. Clarity of the objective is a must to succeed in life. A focused approach with proper planning is certain to bring success. Indecision and insincerity are big obstacles on the path to success.

One should have the capability, capacity and resources to turn one's dreams into reality. Mere desire cannot bring you success. The desire should be weighed against factors like capability and resources. This is the basic requirement of success. The next important thing is the eagerness, seriousness and the urge to be successful. It is the driving force which decides the success. It is the first step on the ladder of success.

One needs to pursue one's goals with all one's sincerity and passion. One should always be in high spirit. Lack of such spirit leads to an inferiority complex which is a big obstruction on the path to success. Time is also a deciding factor. Only the punctual and committed have succeeded in life. Lives of great men are examples of this. They had all these qualities in plenty which helped them rise to the peak of success.

Hard labour is one of the basic requirements of success. There is no substitute for hard labour. It alone can take one to the peak of success. Every success has a ratio of five percent

1.

inspiration and ninety-five percent perspiration. It is the patience, persistence and perseverance which play a decisive role in achieving success. Failures are the pillars of success as they are our stepping-stones and we must get up and start again and be motivated.

On the basis of your reading of the passage, answer the following questions:

1.	To whom does success comes ?
2.	What are the basic things in life we need to achieve success ?
3.	What did great men have in plenty to rise to the peak of success ? Give any two examples.
4.	What is the one basic requirement of success ?
5.	Explain: "Failures are pillars of success."
On 1.	the basis of your reading of the passage, fill in blanks with appropriate words/phrase:plays a decisive role in achieving success.
2.	Goals have to be pursued with and
3.	Ratio of success is inspiration.
Fine 1. 2.	d out the words from the passage that mean the same as the following: obstruction (para 4) motivation (para 5)
	2. 3. 4. 5. Find 1.

अंग्रेजी/English			द्विभूषण द्वितीय	वर्ष/ Vedavibhushan Second Year	SET-A
Q. 2.	Fill in the blanks :				$10\times 2=2$
	1.	My sister gave me	apple.	(A /	An)
	2.	Rohitlearn Sanskri	t.	(Can / Co	uld)
	3.	Praveen is than Pay	van.	(Tall / ta	ller)
	4.	Bat is a		(Bird / Mamı	nal)
	5.	She has completed	Work.	(His / I	Her)
	6.	Rohit is ayoung M	Ian.	(beautiful / handso	me)
	7.	He hit me		(Hard / Stro	ong)
	8.	He is an uncle of		(My / M	ine)
	9.	I never seen such a	picture befo	ore. (did / ha	ave)
	10.	Neena is ugly girl.		(a /	an)
Q.3.	Cho	oose the correct :			$5 \times 2 = 10$
	1.	They won the first prize,	?		
		(a) did they	(b)	didn't they?	
		(c) don't they			
	2.	She recognized him at once,	?		
		(a) does she?	(b)	don't she	
		(c) did she	(d)	didn't she	
	3.	You wouldn't like a puppy,	•••••	?	
		(a) will you	(b)	would you	
		(c) wouldn't you	, ,	·	
	4.	They promised to repay the mone	y within two	o months,?	
		(a) didn't they?	(b)	did they not?	
		(c) Either of the above	` '	•	
	_			9	
	5.	She wants to be an architect			
	5.	She wants to be an architect, (a) does she	(b)	doesn't she	

1. कमरा गंदा नहीं है।

3

Translate the following sentences in English.

Q.4.

 $5 \times 2 = 10$

अंग्रेजी/English		ı	वेदिवभूषण द्वितीय वर्ष/ Vedavibhushan Second Year	SET-A
	2.	राम खेल रहा है।		_
	3.	हम वेद पढते हैं।		
	4.	तुमने मेरी बहुत मदद की है ।		
	5.	तुम कितने साल के हो ?		
Q.5.	You	are Keshav, school captain of	Little Convent School, INDORE. Write a notic	e
	info	rming the students about a deb	oate competition to be held on 25 th March.	8

अंग्रेजी/	English	वेदविभूषण द्वितीय वर्ष/ Vedavibhushan Second Year	SET-A			
Q.6.	Write a letter to the Chairman of t	rite a letter to the Chairman of the Municipal Board regarding insanitary conditions				
	of the locality you live in.		8			
			· 			
			· 			

	Englis	h	विभूषण द्वितीय वर्ष/ Vedavibhushan Second Year	SET-A
Q.7.	Ver	y short answer type question :		$5\times2=10$
	1.	What was the name of Bholi's fath	er?	
	2.	Who was the eldest daughter in Bh	noli's family ?	
	3.	Name the poet of the poem 'My M	Nother at Sixty-six'.	
	4.		ers make at the birth of the tiger king?	
	5.	What did the Maharaja buy as a bi	rthday gift for his son?	
Q.8.	Sho	rt Answer type question - For what unusual reasons was Bho	oli sent to school?	3 × 3 = 9

अंग्रेजी/English		ı	वेदविभूषण द्वितीय वर्ष/ Vedavibhushan Second Year	SET-A
	3.	Why is a visit to Antarctica in	mportant to realize the effect of global warming?	
Q.9.	Long answer type question (any one) -			$1 \times 5 = 5$
	A.	Write the summary of the poor	em 'My Mother at Sixty-six'.	
	B.	Write an essay on any one of	the following topic:	
		(i) Environment	(ii) India	